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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Skinner 

 

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor A Khan 

  

TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
Following the discussion at full Council on 9 September 2014, and his 
subsequent helpful communication, will he make a further written statement on 
the possibility of maintaining a 50 metre swimming pool in Coventry? 
  
The matter remains of great interest to residents throughout the City, and we 
need to keep them constantly informed. 
 

 


